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Comment Letter #29 

From: sitefinity@aqmd.gov <sitefinity@aqmd.gov>  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:22 PM 
To: Sang-Mi Lee <slee@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: Contact Form 
 

Contact Form 

Name: Nancy Latimer 

Email: nancy99n@gmail.com 

Phone: 714-731-4390 

Message:  
Please do a reality check on any new regulations. Please have 
a good analyst give you information on what the 
consequences of these regulations will be on real people in 
the state of California. Don't let vocal extremists outweigh 
common sense. Figure out if regular and lower income citizens 
will be able to afford complying with any new regulations. 
Electricity in the state of California is a problem with brown-
outs and shutdowns during high fire danger. If you regulate 
away all sources of energy except electricity -- will California 
become a place where the poor and middle class live like a 
third-world country and the only the rich can afford to live 
here? Please think long and hard about all the unforeseen 
consequences of your regulations. Thank you.  
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